
 

 

 
 

 

Mapp Gas canister potential risk 
 
Mapp Gas is used throughout the business. Following an investigation conducted by 
Norland Managed Services, it has been identified that a potential canister defect could 
result in the neck of the canister becoming unstable and weakening, resulting in an unsafe 
condition and unacceptable level of risk. Currently the ROTHENBERG type has been 
identified, however please adopt the actions detailed below for all Manufactures as a 
precaution. 
 
Actions 
 
The burner attachment for the canister must be disconnected while the equipment is not in 
use or before it is put back into storage &/or engineers vehicle 
                                                                                             
 
 

  
 
Regards 
 
Kevin Gratton 
HSQE Officer 
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